37, Prospect Vernadskogo str.
Moscow     119415
Russia
Olesya Goldina
Mr. Benedict Hiddleston
10, Spring Gardens
London   SW1A 2BN
United Kingdom
9th November 2014
Dear Mr. Hiddleston,
	My name is Olesya Goldina and I am writing to you to apply to a winter course of British Literature at the British Council in January 2015.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I am 20 years old and I am a student of the Faculty of Foreign Languages and Area Studies at Moscow State University. Before moving to Russia I lived in Prague, Czech Republic for 16 years and attended several different courses devoted to British and American Literature and History at Charles University. 
	I have been working in a tour operator company as a Product Manager for 3 years now and therefore I often have a chance to use my knowledge of foreign languages. Besides English I speak Czech fluently and I also learn French and Italian. 
	After graduating from MSU I would like to work in the field more connected with culture, for instance Arts, Literature or Music, and that is why I am so interested in taking your course in order to study the most important authors and their masterpieces written in English. 
	Being accepted to your course would be a golden opportunity for me. It would make my dreams come true!
	Yours sincerely,
	Olesya Goldina 
